
Dear sirs. 
I would like to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed development of the transpennine trail and 
surrounding green belt area through the historic villages of Grappenhall and Thelwall. This route is a vital link 
from west to east where walkers, cyclists, horse riders etc. can pursue their respective leisure activities in 
tranquillity and safety. There is a well proven benefit,both physically and mentally, linked to accessibility to 
green spaces and exercise. This is an environmental asset to south Warrington and it would be tragedy to loose 
it. 

Yours faithfully 




